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February 12, 2014 
 
 
To: All NGX Contracting Parties 
 
Re: CFTC Regulation 39.21 Public Information; List of Current Contracting Parties 
 
 
Pursuant to the Dodd-Frank Wall Street Reform and Consumer Protection Act there is a requirement for 
NGX to publish on its website certain information, including a list of its members. 
 
This is to advise commencing February 26, 2014 NGX intends to post a list of current Contracting Parties. 
 
 
Communications 
 
Please address any questions or concerns to: 
 
Steve Howie, Market Oversight & Compliance Manager 
(403) 974-1767, steve.howie@ngx.com.  
 
or 
 
Cheryl Graden, Chief Compliance Officer 
(416) 947-4359, cheryl.graden@tmx.com  
 
or 
 
Blair McDermid, Senior Marketer 
(403) 974-1718, blair.mcdermid@ngx.com  
 
or 
 
Rob MacDonald, Senior Marketer 
(403) 974-4304, rob.macdonald@ngx.com  


